

Are you still planning to visit Hillsdale next week?

Yes, does that still work?

I think so. Remind me of when you're planning to be here and when you're meeting with Dr. Arnn.

Also: I assume that the mediation decision effectively puts an end to plans for an immediate charter in Naples?

Meeting with Arnn Thursday 7/18 at 3pm. Planned to

stay at Dow and meet with BCSI Friday morning?

Can you chat about Naples?

I think that plan should work—I'll double check. It's getting harder to arrange meetings around here!

I don't think I can chat about Naples. Katy wants to be the nexus for all things related to Mason, so I need to include her if we're going to talk about it.

If you can set that up today it would be helpful. Mediation pushes us back slightly but we are still planning for immediate charter app.

No one believes mediation will be successful.

Does the school board think it will be successful?

No

They just did it to take away MCA argument that they didn't get due process

Our earliest time is probably 4pm. Does that work for you?

That makes sense

Yes to 4pm. I'm available all day today so just let me know any time you can firm up.